
Workers turn into amateur sleuths to track virus
cases
Sunday, July 19, 2020

Aaron Holt was quoted in The Washington Post discussing employers providing a safe work

environment during the COVID-19 pandemic. Companies cannot “consciously ignore” the possibility

that their workers are getting sick at their jobs and keep that information from the government, says

Aaron. “Generally, in my experience, the clients I’m talking to are doing their best but it’s an imperfect

picture,” he says.

To read more of this article, click here.
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